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Caldwell, Dwayne

From: Emmeline Lohr <ELohr@MarionHealth.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 1:50 PM
To: Caldwell, Dwayne
Subject: U Indy Pond

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Good afternoon, 
 
Have you heard anything about the sample results for this one yet?  
 
Emme Lohr 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Secretary, District 5 Hazardous Materials Training and Advisory Council 
Marion County Public Health Department 
Department of Water Quality and Hazardous Materials Management 
3901 Meadows Dr. 2nd floor 
Indianapolis, IN 46205 
317-221-5765 
  


